
CALIFORNIA WRITERS CLUB 

CWC South Region Report for Central Board meeting  
31 January 2016, Holiday Inn Express, Oakland  
 
 
 
 
The CWC South region meets two or three times a year in Pasadena. We hold our next meeting 
in a few weeks. 
 
We will participate in the Riverside Dickens Festival in February, representing the California 
Writers Club.  
 
We maintain the website socalwritersshowcase.com and change contents monthly. 
 
If we have unspent funds in our annual allotment from the CWC at the end of the CWC fiscal  
year, we will distribute them to southern branches in the form of mini-grants (branches propose 
joint projects with local writing-related nonprofits and CWC South reps vote to select recipient 
branches).  
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Donna McCrohan Rosenthal,  

Chair, CWC South 
6 January 2016 

 


